	
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2020-0395

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council on Tuesday, the 8th day of December, 2020, at 1:00 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2020-0395, which would adopt findings in support of and renew and extend a moratorium under RCW 36.70A.390 prohibiting the acceptance of applications for or establishment of new or expansion of existing wineries, breweries, distilleries and remote tasting rooms, as primary uses or as home occupations or home industries; and prohibiting temporary use permits for wineries, breweries, distilleries and remote tasting room uses under the King County Code. The public hearing is planned to either be held at the King County Courthouse, 516 3rd Avenue, Room 1001, Seattle, Washington; or the hearing may be required to be held remotely to comply with the Washington State Governor's Declaration 20-28 (or as amended) regarding the Open Public Meetings Act. Information on the public hearing and how to submit public comment can be found at this website: https://www.kingcounty.gov/council/committees/full_council.aspx.
A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2020-0395 is available at https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4677719&GUID=5A09935B-CFE7-4CC1-928F-D3812038EBF8&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2020-0395 or at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx. 
	
DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 6th day of November, 2020.
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